
October 30, 1995 

 

 

 

Ms. Mary Ferrell 

4406 Holland Avenue 

Dallas, TX 75219-2133 

 

Dear Ms. Ferrell: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated October 23, 1995.  Enclosed please find copies of all the records 

released to date by the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

I have also enclosed the check which you sent with your letter, as to date we are not charging for 

materials supplied to the public. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Assassination Records Review Board.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


